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I support the cessation of tolls completely 

The western suburbs of Sydney are punished simply for our post codes. 

It costs for for a person from the western suburbs to travel anywhere within Sydney due to the 
exponentially high costs of tolls. 

To get to and from work is simply unaffordable for most, including my family. At present I am 
currently paying $25 per day, 5 days per week, to get to and from work in a timely manner, so I can 
get to after school care in before closing time. In order to have such a luxury, our family forgoes 
other essential expenses and experiences. 

Also, the reason I work in the location I do, is due to the remuneration discrepancy between inner 
suburbs and south western suburbs. At Rosebery, Including my annual bonus, I earn exactly double 
the going rate for the same position in the south west. Therefore I am penalized by having to pay 
ridiculously high tolls 


